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To All Shore Quality Partners Members, 

If you would like to feature content in the newsletter regarding services or announcements in 
your practice please email them to info@shorequalitypartners.com.  
 
Please Welcome Kelly Filer, RN to Shore Quality Partners Care Coordination Team: 

The Care Coordination Team of Shore Quality Partners now offers a Population 
Care Specialist. The services Kelly will provide include: Conducting comprehensive 
assessment of healthcare, education and psychosocial needs of the patient and 
their family; Coaching patients and caregivers in health self-management; 
Enlisting a team approach by working collaboratively with the family, primary care 
provider and other members of the healthcare team to ensure coordination of 
services; Use data analytics to recognize high risk patients and at-risk 
groups. Attached is the Care Coordination Referral Form for our outpatient 

program. To refer a patient to the SQP Care Coordination Team, complete the attached form and fax it 
to: (609) 653-1893. 
 
Please Welcome Barrett Woods, MD to Shore Quality Partners:  

Dr. Barrett Woods is a spine surgeon who performs minimally invasive and 
complex spinal reconstructive procedures at Shore Medical Center.  Originally 
from Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Dr. Woods, completed medical school and 
residency at The University of Pittsburgh.  While at The University of Pittsburgh, 
Dr. Woods served as a Clinical Instructor in Trauma and Reconstructive 
Orthopaedic Surgery.  He completed a research fellowship in the prestigious 
Ferguson Laboratory where he collaborated on research for biological treatments 
in degenerative disc disease affecting the spine.  Dr. Woods has traveled to several 

national and international conferences presenting this work.  He was awarded the best basic science 
award from the North American Spine Society for this work.   

Upon completion of his residency in Orthopedic Surgery, Dr. Woods completed a fellowship in spinal 
surgery at Thomas Jefferson University.  There he was trained in both Neurosurgical and Orthopaedic 
spinal surgery techniques, and currently holds a dual appointment as an Assistant Professor in both 
Neurological and Orthopaedic Spinal Surgery at Thomas Jefferson University.   

He has offices locations in Egg Harbor Township, Marlton, and Hammonton.  For more information 
please visit http://www.rothmaninstitute.com/. 
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Horizon NJ Health Kick-Off Event – Save the Date:   
Come hear about our exciting new Shared Savings agreement with NJ Health: 

Wednesday, May 4th  
6:00 – 7:30 p.m.  

Greate Bay Country Club • 901 Mays Landing Road • Somers Point, NJ 08401 

• Outline of New NJ Health Shared Savings Arrangement 
• Current Performance Metrics 

• Key Tasks Ahead 
 
Please RSVP to rsvp@shorequalitypartners.com or Michelle Smith at 609-653-3435. 

Care Coordination Team Updates: The Care Coordination Team continues to successfully contribute 
to the care of your SQP referred patients.  We encourage you to refer any SQP patient to the team who 
could benefit from the additional resources.  Services include: diabetes education, medication 
reconciliation, nutrition counseling, assistance in scheduling and expediting patient appointments, and 
social services.  To refer a patient, please complete and fax the Care Coordination Referral form, located 
on our website http://shorequalitypartners.com/.  

 

 
 
 
 
With Best Regards,  

 
 
 
 
 

Steven P. Nachtigall, M.D. 
Chairperson on behalf of the Board of Directors of SQP 
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